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Good afternoon, 
Please refer to your email dated 4 July 2024 regarding non- receipt of voting paper. I
checked the list of voting members sent by PFA SA to AEC. Your name was not in that list.
Therefore, you were not issued with a voting pack.
Regards

 |Senior Project Officer
Industrial Elections and Ballots | Service Design and Foundations Branch
Australian Electoral Commission
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